
Environmental Action Committee Student Member Opportunity! 
 
As recently approved by the Selectboard, the Town’s Environmental Action Committee (EAC) 
may now include one deliberating but non-voting Student Member. This is an exciting 
opportunity for students with environmental interests to gain experience and participate in 
environmental actions here in town. The EAC encourages all interested students (current Junior 
in high school or higher) to apply to join our environmental action-oriented committee for a 1-
year term. The EAC typically meets once per month on the third Thursday at 7 pm. Those 
interested are encouraged to view the EAC’s webpage, recent meeting minutes, and 
Environmental Action Plan, all of which can be found at this link: 
https://www.town.princeton.ma.us/environmental-action-committee.  
 
Interested candidates should, by February 15, 2021: 

(1)  Email EAC Chair Claire Golding at Princetoneac@gmail.com, expressing interest 
(2)  Complete the Selectboard’s Online Committee Volunteer Application found here: 

https://www.town.princeton.ma.us/home/webforms/boardcommitteecommission-online-
volunteer-application 

 
The EAC hopes to fill the Student Member position by early March. 


